
Faculty at Oklahoma State 
University invited two Christian 
professors to speak on race 
and ethnicity. A university Vice 
President who attended 
was so impressed he 
offered to cover the 
cost of the event, 
and has invited the 
speakers back next year.


A communications 
professor at Western 
Washington University 
hosted a virtual national 
conference for Christian 
communications 
professors. 

A Christian professor and a Cru 
staff member shared the gospel 
with a University of Wisconsin 
professional fraternity, 

and 10 of the15 students 

indicated they received 

Christ.

This 

past year a University of 
Florida professor met 
online weekly with four 
colleagues in an 
investigative Bible 
study, leading one of 
them to Christ.

Faculty at 
Sacramento State 
began “prayer 
walking” the 
campus, which 
has grown to 
faculty, students 
and campus 
ministry staff now 
praying together 
every week. 

There’s so much more we could share. Thank you again for 
your partnership with us in the lives of faculty and students. 
Please let us know any way we can pray for you this 
summer. 
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Working with a faculty 
mentor from Cal Poly 
Pomona, two younger faculty 
from San Diego State have 
begun to meet regularly via 
Zoom to discuss what it 
means to be a Christian 
professor on a public 
university. 
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After a class discussion on the 
role of character in business, 
ten MBA grad students at 
Clemson asked their Christian 

professor about starting 

a Bible study.

At MIT, a faculty discipleship group 
took time to discuss the role of the 
Holy Spirit in enabling them to be 
witnesses for Christ.

THANK YOU for investing in ministry with us. While Steve helps coordinate ministry in the 
Western half of the U.S. we thought you might like to see this snapshot from universities 
around the country: 

“How can we build 

into each others 

lives?” Faculty at 
University of North 
Texas heard about the 
peer discipleship group 
strategy and this past 
year launched three 
faculty small groups.

A professor at the 
University of Georgia 
began a discussion 
group with 12 
students from varying 
religious back-
grounds, using Tim 
Keller’s The Reason 
for God. By the end 
of the semester, a 
formally skeptical 
student had become 
a Christian. 




